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Dear Commission,  

 

I do not want a cemetery and crematorium on the existing 

Wallacia golf course.  

 

I am:  

- Concerned of dangerous crematorium airborne 

emissions coming into my home. 

- Concerned that burying bodies in a flood zone will 

have wider effects on my property and the water 

table. 

- Concerned about the destruction of trees to make way 

for the cemetery. 

- Concerned that there is talk of council planning 

documents having been updated with errors that now 

allow a DA submission for a cemetery on the golf 

course. 

- Concerned for the value of property nearby the golf 

course. Owners paid a premium to buy near a golf 

course only to see it turned into a cemetery. 

- Concerned about the increased danger of travelling 

on park road. 

- Concerned that land donated to the crown, as a golf 

course, could become such a scar on the heartland of 

the giving community and its generosity. 

- Concerned of the noise generated by some cultures 

during funeral ceremonies. 

- Concerned of the visual impact of the cemetery from 

my home and access roads. 

- Concerned for my local community from the 

detrimental effects of this intrusion on the heart 

of our community.      

 

Please help us show this is not the location for a 

cemetery & crematorium.      

Thankyou 

 

 

Terry Read 

 

 




